Extraordinary General Meeting 30 July 2025

Apologies: Marilyn Heald, Madeleine Gorman, Catherine Docherty, Valerie Hughes

The meeting was called to approve a revised Constitution. The proposed Constitution was published to all choir members on 1 July 2025 and questions and comments invited.

The revised Constitution was proposed by Anne Mapley and seconded by Kathy Maskell.

A vote was taken to adopt the revised Constitution and passed unanimously.

The revised Constitution will be posted on the Kaleidoscope Website.